
MOM’S PANTRY SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

PICK UP  INFORMATION 

 

The items ordered through our recent fundraiser from  MOM’S  PANTRY  will be arriving at the school 

on TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD, 2019 and available for pick-up from  3:00 – 5:00 pm 

in the school gym. 

These items are perishable and MUST BE PICKED UP on TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD.  If you are unable to 

pick up your order personally, please make alternate arrangements with someone else, to pick it up 

for you.   

 

Thank you for your support to the staff and students of St. Joseph’s School. 

 

 

 


